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Ref: KES/MSH 
 
17th December 2024 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
As we approach the end of term, I want to update you on some events that are taking place and let you know 
the final day arrangements. 
 
School will close at 12.30pm on Friday 20th December 2024. Those who are entitled to a school meal will be 
able to collect lunch before they leave. Students can choose to wear non uniform on this day and donate £1 
via the School Gateway. All money raised will be donated to Halton Haven. Those that choose not to wear a 
non uniform should arrive wearing full school uniform. 
 
Free school meal vouchers have again been issued for the Christmas period. Please check your emails for 
these vouchers. 
 
School will reopen on Monday 6th January 2025 at 8.30am. I would like to remind parents of our uniform 
expectations. No trainers should be worn, coats should not be worn in the building, skirts should be of an 
appropriate length and acrylic nails should not be worn. I would like to thank you in advance for helping to 
raise standards and expectations at the academy. 
 
On Monday 6th January OBA will be phone free for students. Please refer to the letter previously sent, which 
is also available on our website. 
 
Finally, I hope that you have a happy and peaceful Christmas and look forward to welcoming all students 
back to school on Monday 6th January 2024 at 8.30am.   
 
Thank you for your continuing support. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Kathryn Evans 
Principal 
 
 


